
 
 

 
 

ALL CORRESPONDENCE MUST BE ADDRESSED TO THE REVENUE COMMISSIONER 

 

 
NOTICE 
     
 
Title Barbados Revenue Authority Online Services  

Sub Title Global Relations Web Portal & the Automatic Exchange of Information 
Web Portal 
 

Purpose To notify all stakeholders that access to the Global Relations Unit’s online 
portals has been restored. 
 

 
 
The Barbados Revenue Authority (“the Authority”) advises all stakeholders that maintenance 
to the Global Relations Web Portal and the Automatic Exchange of Information Web Portal is 
completed. 
 
All correspondence and queries regarding the contents of this notice should be sent to the 
Global Relations Unit of the Authority via email at compauth@bra.gov.bb. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience.  
 
 
Global Relations Unit  
Barbados Revenue Authority 
December 2024 


